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Update: Rami Alramadhan 
May 20, 2019 
 
Dear UNC Charlotte Community,  
 
I am pleased to share an update from another Niner who is continuing his recovery. Rami Alramadhan asked us to let 
you know he recently had a follow-up surgery to remove a bullet from his abdomen, but he is healing and doing great.  
 
Please continue to keep Rami, Drew, Sean and Emily in your thoughts.  
 
#NinerNationRises 
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